

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465 • (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

April 14, 1993

Ruth Mitchell Office of Development Cushing Academy Ashburnham, MA 01430-8000

Dear Ruth:

I am pleased there will be other Cherokee students at Cushing this summer. Both Winterhawk and Abraham are looking forward to the experience.

Please let the admissions office know that Abraham Bearpaw's address has been changed to: P. O. Box 308, Park Hill, Oklahoma 74451.

Thank you for offering your assistance. Charlie and I will probably take the boys to Cushing and tour the campus this summer.

I have loaned someone my Cushing Academy brochure. Would you please send another. I am particularly interested in the dates for the Critical Skills Program. Thanks.

Best Wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM: mac